
 

 
 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1623 /2022-23                  13.02.2023 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents,  

Subject: Arab Reading Challenge 

The Arab Reading Challenge (ARC) is the largest-ever Arab literacy initiative. Launched by UAE 

Vice President, Prime Minister, and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid 

Al Maktoum, to encourage students to read. 

The challenge is an Arabic reading competition with participating students from Years 1 to 12 

from schools across the Arab world. The competition starts every year until the end of April. 

Students work through the competition, reading 25 books (for Non-Arabs) and summarizing their 

content in the challenge passports. Upon completion of the reading and summarizing, the final 

stage of elimination commences according to set criteria. The eliminations are done amongst 

schools, Education Zones and Arab countries, until the finals which are held annually in Dubai in 

October. 

For further details please visit the website : www.arabreadingchallenge.com. 

If your ward is interested to participate, kindly open the below link and fill in the information of your 

ward: CLICK HERE FOR THE LINK 

 

Kindly send the below acknowledgment slip to Ms. Nashwa, Arabic HOD on or before 21/02/2023. 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 
 
With regards 
 
 
 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 

 
…………………….……………………..………………….……………………… 

 

Acknowledgement Slip 
 

My ward …………………………………………… of Grade………………Sec …..….. is interested 

to  participate in Arabic Reading challenge. 

 
 
Signature of the parent ……………………………………… 
 
Name of the parent ………………………………………… 
 
Contact number …………………………………..  Date : ………………… 

 
 

 

http://www.arabreadingchallenge.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScr1CcIpHcFGA1Cxleh5wNSw7jBTikEAOWAtK1x3Q3sIhv-Eg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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